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Updated notice to Kahnawà:ke’s Bell Canada 

customers regarding tax exemption status   
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Enniska/February 2011) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) has been 
advised by Bell Canada that Bell will be informing certain customers in Kahnawà:ke that it will 
continue the process of confirming their tax exemption status. 
 
The people being contacted are those who did not respond to the initial notice that was mailed to 
customers/subscribers in October/November. 
 
Eligible customers are asked to provide Bell Canada with a completed Tax Exemption Certificate 
Request form, as well as a copy of their Certificate of Indian Status (‘Band Card’). Customers/ 
subscribers will be able to send these to Bell via e-mail, facsimile (‘fax’) or mail.       
 
Those affected will be contacted directly by Bell.  
 
The MCK is issuing this notice as a service to the community. 
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For information about this release, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, ext. 2251, joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 
 
  

EDO-COMM-0001 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca
mailto:joe.delaronde@mck.ca

	Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke
	P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0
	                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958
	                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa

	Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk  
	News Release 


